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The important school dates for your attention  
1. CHAMPS at Bird in Bush School  - 24.07.23 to 18.08.23 

With holiday clubs in our area costing in excess of £200 per child per week we are so 
pleased that every Camelot child (Yr 1—Yr 6) signed up to CHAMPS this summer will be 

receiving free summer holiday club provision to support them and you at this time 
   

2. Summer Term 2 ends—Thursday 20th July—from 12.00 noon 

3. Bird in Bush Uniform Distribution—Monday 21st August to Thursday 31st 
August 9.00—10.00 a.m. Bird in Bush School Playground, Bird in Bush Road 

4. New Bird in Bush School Autumn Term begins—
Monday 4th September  

Congratulations to Tyra 
Bortey-Vine, Year 6 for 
her newsletter re-naming 
entry which we have       
accepted and we will use 
going forward.  
 
Newsletters will give a 
Bird’s Eye View on Bird in 
Bush School going        
forward. Thank you Tyra. 

Goodbye to Camelot 
(post 1945 to 2023). 
Thank you for all the 
memories and special 
times together. 
 

Welcome and        
welcome back to  
Bird in Bush School 
(established  
1893 and 2023) 
 

 



 

Knights of the Term  
These are the children who make teaching a joy, always work hard and are 

essential parts of our classes. This is the highest accolade we give to our     
children in terms of a certificate and applause in assembly.  

 

 



 



 

Applause to all regarding attendance to school. 

Camelot School achieves one of the highest 
attendance rates for a primary school when 

compared nationally…. and well above! 
#attendancematters 

An elite group 
of children 
and staff 
members 

achieved a 
100%         

attendance 
rate. 

#attendance 
matters but 
100% is a 
whole other 
level! 

 



An art workshop happened with Y6 before half-term where the children 
produced some beautiful prints and excitingly they are going to be              
displayed at the Staffordshire St. Gallery from Thursday 10th – Sunday 20th 
August, as part of the gallery's Festival of Community.  

 
See here for a sneak preview of some of their work on how they feel about 
the local area: Children's artwork/prints: https://drive.google.com/drive/
folders/1TCVp7f2kuWlprHe_9S_qWAKC4J1iJuMx 

Children's comments: https://docs.google.com/document/
d/1xANky64Zi3wqn8jbXJAlScWAVka884WU9WUWCP2LeQc/edit 

   

Art activities 
across the         

summer holidays 
to recommend to 

the Camelot 
School             

Community  

Year 6 art work             
displayed at The         

Gallery at Staffordshire 
Street, Peckham 

and 
Family Day celebrating 
Nigerian culture at The 
South London Gallery, 

Peckham Road. 

https://www.staffordshirest.com/programme
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1TCVp7f2kuWlprHe_9S_qWAKC4J1iJuMx
https://drive.google.com/drive/folders/1TCVp7f2kuWlprHe_9S_qWAKC4J1iJuMx
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xANky64Zi3wqn8jbXJAlScWAVka884WU9WUWCP2LeQc/edit
https://docs.google.com/document/d/1xANky64Zi3wqn8jbXJAlScWAVka884WU9WUWCP2LeQc/edit



